
‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards:
Year 1 – Austin, Freya, Darcie

Year 2 – Tonylee, Darcee, Alice

Year 3 – Florence, Minnie, Kiara

Year 4 – Sophia, Sarah, Jamie

Year 5 – Alfie, Lucas, Rebecca

Year 6 - Bea, Alysa, Frankie
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Message from the Headteacher
Today, we congratulated our new Junior Leadership Team 
during our celebration assembly. Two children from each 
class have been elected by their peers to represent them. 
They are very excited for their first meeting with Mrs. Bates 
next week who I know is looking forward to hearing their 
views, opinions and ideas that will help improve our school.

Congratulations to 

Freya and Austin (Y1), Jessica and Ernie (Y2), Florence and 
Sonny (Y3), Clemmie and Alfie (Y4), Belle and Alex (Y4) 

and Hansel and Alysa (Y6).

On Wednesday, Miss Haverty and Mrs Packham 
accompanied six eager Year 5s to Chipping Norton School 
for Sports Leaders Training. The six children were delighted 
to have been the successful candidates selected after 
applying for the role during the first couple of days back 
after the summer break. The children, alongside last years 
Sports Leaders now in Year 6, will help develop the school’s 
sports provision during breaktime and lunchtimes and be 
leaders of Sports activities throughout the year.
 
Just a reminder that breaktime snacks should be healthy. 
Ideally, fruit, vegetables or a healthy alternative such as, 
nut-free cereal bars or plain rice cakes. If you have any 
queries, please contact your class teacher. Many thanks for 
your support.

Thank you to everyone who came along to the PTA Welcome 
Disco last Friday. It was so lovely seeing so many dancing 
their feet off whilst raising money for our wonderful PTA.

I wish you a restful weekend.

Prayer to the
Guardian Angel

Angel sent by God to guide me,
be my light and walk beside me;
be my guardian and protect me;
on the paths of life direct me.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Dates for Autumn Term

Wednesday 27th September U11 Football Tournament

Tuesday 3rd October
Harvest Mass

Parent Consultation Evening

Wednesday 4th October
National Poetry Day

Parent Consultation Evening

Thursday 5th October CNS Open Evening 

Monday 9th October Year 6 Trip - Steam Museum 

Wednesday 11th October KS2 Boccia Tournament

Monday 16th October MAC INSET DAY

Wednesday 18th October U9 & 11 Cross Country Tournament 

Thursday 19th October Year 6 PFMAC ‘Back to the 80’s’ concert - Oxford Town Hall (NEW)

Friday 20th October Year 6 Junior Citizen Trip (NEW)

Half Term Monday 23rd - Friday 27th October

Tuesday 31st October
Year 5 & 6 Swimming Begins

Year 4 to Mass

Wednesday 1st November All Saint’s Mass

Wednesday 15th November Whole School Flu Vaccination

Wednesday 22nd November U11 Netball Tournament

Monday 27th November  - 2nd December Assessment Week

Tuesday 5th December Reception Nativity Performance

Wednesday 6th December Whole School Panto Trip

Thursday 7th December KS1 Nativity Performance

Thursday 14th December KS2 Carol Concert

Tuesday 19th December School Closes at 12.05pm for Christmas


